
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: October 16, 2023 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board”, announced they will host a 

public project meeting to update the public on efforts to stop flooding in the Canton area 

on October 25, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Board room, 125 West North Street, Canton (the 

same room where Board meetings are held). 

 

• In addition, Supervisors announced that a Town Hall meeting will be held on October 25, 

2023, from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Canton Multipurpose Complex to discuss issues 

related to Madison County veterans and their families. 

 

• The Board acknowledged that the County received two new fire trucks.  They will be 

stationed in Flora and Canton. 

 

• The Board awarded a contract to R&L Services, LLC for $153,389 for ditch stabilization 

as part of the National Resource Conversation Service’s (NRCS) Emergency Watershed 

Protection Program. 

 

• The Board passed a Road Use Agreement for Ragsdale Solar Park, LLC. 

 

• The Board approved a Cooperative Agreement with Flora regarding the paving of and 

improvements to specific roads within Flora at no cost to the County.  

 

• The Board acknowledged a resolution from the City of Canton 

 

• The Board extended the contract with Grantham Poole CPA to work with the Tax 

Collector’s Office until January 31, 2024, to reconcile their accounts. 

 

• In preparation for the City of Gluckstadt to take over emergency dispatching functions, 

the Board agreed to purchase the needed equipment using E911 funds. 

 

• The Board approved E911funds for the Ridgeland Police Department. 

 

• Regarding the Woodgate Subdivision, Supervisors discussed the project with the 

developers, representatives from D.R. Horton, homeowners in surrounding subdivisions, 

and others. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on November 6, 2023, at  

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


